

Church Lane Lowton Warrington

2 01942 201140

WA3 2PW

web www.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr S Hardaker e-mail enquiries@admin.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk

30 September 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have subscribed to the Local Authority Pupil Premium and Free School Meal Checking Service. This means that, with your permission, your eligibility to receive free school meals and the school's eligibility to claim Pupil Premium can be checked weekly.

Pupil Premium attracts additional funding for St Luke's and enables us to implement a number of support packages to enhance the education of our children, as well as provide free snack and milk to the children who are eligible.

More information on Pupil Premium can be found by following this link https://www.wigan.gov.uk/Resident/Benefit-Grants/Free-school-meals.aspx

If you would like your eligibility checking on a regular and ongoing basis, please email enquiries@admin.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk and provide the information requested in this form http://www.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file/778304 All applications will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.

Thank you for your support of St Luke's.

Yours sincerely,

S Hardaker

Mr S Hardaker Headteacher



















